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Special Education: 

We had seven students transition to general education classes in the mainstream 

model this year.  They all promoted on Friday, and one student was awarded the 

Principal’s Award.  This could not have been done without the hard work and 

dedication of the staff.   

The RtI process is being evaluated for effectiveness and will begin a new phase of 

implementation this fall.  Level one meetings will include staff looking at students’ 

scores and determining if effective instruction is happening in grade levels.  Tier 

two will include the classroom teacher, Title I, and SPED looking at specific 

interventions for success.  The last tier, students will be individually assessed to 

determine if services for Special Education are needed.   

SpEd Caseload:  140 k-12    

      

AVID: 

AVID promoted 27 students last Friday.  All of these students successfully 

completed the 8th grade program.  22 of the students completed one year of high 

school Algebra.  They are entering high school with a plan to take AP calculus their 

senior year.   




